
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
The Meat Board of Namibia is financed amongst others by levies imposed on the export 
and import of livestock, domestic transactions as well as slaughtering at local abattoirs 
based on a standard and transaction value. Where the transaction value cannot be 
verified, the standard value is applicable.  The standard value is updated annually as per 
Government Notice 139/2012 by calculating actual values achieved during the previous 
calendar year (in this case year 2014). The standard values calculated for 
implementation 1 April 2015 to 31 March 2016 are as follows: 
 
 

 
 
The payment of Meat Board levies are not subjected to VAT.  
 
For more information do not hesitate to contact Ms Andeline Katana at 061 - 275837 
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